
Announcements

Happy Cowboy Joe week! Congrats to our best dressed winners from matching Monday… Jentree and 
Brandi McGivney! Thank you for participating! You win a sonic gift card. Can’t wait for you to join us 
tomorrow for soccer mom vs. bbq dad!    


Come one, come all!  You don’t have to be in a skit to attend.  Cowboy Joe activities resume tonight 
from 6:00-8:30.


We are in need of 15 more donors for this Thursday's blood drive.  Sign up outside the office or see 
Mrs. Burton.  Remember, your one pint of blood can save up to three lives, and earn you an extra 
Cowboy Joe vote to boot.


Anyone wanting to play boys basketball this winter, there is a meeting today during seminar in Gym B.


The tryouts for the AHS Two Steppers have been rescheduled.  Tuesday., Nov. 15 from 6:30-7:30, 
Wednesday, Nov. 16 from 5:45-6:45, and. Thursday, Nov. 17 6:30-7:30


Varsity Scholars Bowl will practice today after school in Mr. Wilkins' room. We will finish in time for 
players to attend powderpuff. See you then!


Abilene FFA is hosting a nonperishable food drive for Neighbor to Neighbor in conjunction with Cowboy 
Joe Week. 

• Students will be able to donate as many food items as possible to the candidate’s box of their 

choice this week through Thursday!

• The boxes will be color coordinated to match the candidate colors and will be placed underneath 

the trophy case in the main entrance of the school.

• The candidate with the most nonperishable food items in their box by Seminar by Thursday will 

receive extra votes!



